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Question:  BET 251 
 
Topic:  OH&S claims relating to the ATO case management system 

 (ATO) 
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Answer: 

The ATO has a rigorous program to address computer based injuries.  This includes 
the close monitoring of both injuries and incidents in order to determine if specific 
computer applications are placing the ATO workforce at risk.  The monitoring of the 
Siebel system, over the past five years, has not revealed the presence of any incidents 
or injuries specific to the use of the Siebel system in the ATO workplace. 
 
Since the first deployment of Siebel in 2005 there has been a decrease of 54 per cent 
in the number of computer based type injuries (muscular skeletal disorder).  Further, 
there have been no injuries related to eye strain during this time. 
 
 


